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January 5,  2020 

 

 

 

It was another good day at the indoor flying session on Friday. 

 

Members and friends of Rose City Model Flyers were out to take 

advantage of our premier flying location. 

  

We had a  group of  23 pilots out to fly the friendly indoor skies and 

things went well . 

 

 Lots of fun was had by those that were able to attend. 

 

 
 

"Some pic's to enjoy "  

 
 



The flight line 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

So this was the first Friday of Indoor Flying for the new 

year. It was a good turn out and everyone seemed to be 

having fun. 

 

We had some visitors, we got to meet Sharlene,  Sam was 

in the netting  (again), the P 51 was in the balcony, I 

managed to fly the  "click " with some level of 

proficiency, all seem to be having a good time. 

 

Here's hoping that you can make it out and join in on the 

fun. 

 

 

Bob 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Where the flying season never 

ends ! 
 


